
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Work has begun on installing the roof felt and battens 

on certain zones of the new Caerhun & Trefriw area 

school this month. This same zone is now almost 

substantially watertight with the floor insulation, 

screed and underfloor heating underway, reports K&C 

Construction. Over the next 4 weeks the 1st M&E fix is 

scheduled to begin including lightning protection and 

brackets for the PV panels. 

K&C Construction have also visited Ysgol Dolgarrog & 

Ysgol Tal y Bont pupils to explain and discuss the 

potential dangers of a construction site.  In addition the 

contractor has also launched a poster competition for 

all pupils to enter, which will be judged and prizes 

awarded. 

Looking forward, the children, teachers, parents and 

community have been asked to provide their ideas for 

the new school name which have been received by the 

TGB who are currently reviewing the suggestions. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To view monthly construction progress images of the 

works at the Caerhun and Trefriw new area school 

including newsletters and statutory documents, please 

visit: 

www.conwy.gov.uk/caerhunandtrefriw 
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